
N.C. PESTI CIDE BOARD

1090 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Pesticide Board Members 

FROM: J. Patrick �ecretary 

DATE: June 23, 2025 

SUBJECT: N.C. Pesticide Board Meeting Cancellation 

Due to an insufficient agenda, the July 8, 2025, N.C. Pesticide Board meeting has 
been cancelled. Please mark your calendar for the next Pesticide Board meeting to 
be held on September 9, 2025, at the Steve Troxler Agricultural Sciences Center. 




